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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gm;ail.com>

“Please dé.ny the der.néﬁ.d from the Southern Nevada

Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Plne and

Lincoln counties

1 message

Ralph Bennett <reb1936@cox.net>
Reply-To: Ralph Bennett <reb1936@cox.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
biliion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this

project.

Absolutely not. That pipe line is a disaster in more ways than one. |
can't believe anyone would seriously consider it. Don't do this.

Sincerely,

Ralph Bennett
4635 Spitfire St
Las Vegas, NV 891152543

{702} 431-1108

Thu, Név 17, 2011 at 12:32 PM
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